
AMGA members’ response to Medicare Part B cuts in 2024 and 
likely responses to additional cuts in 2025

The groups responding to an 
August 2024 survey represent 
the nation’s leading medical 
groups and health systems.

Cuts to the Medicare program 
of 2.8% may occur on January 1, 
2025, unless Congress acts.
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